I am writing to endorse the MHA comment letter regarding the proposed regulatory changes to 243 CMR 2.00.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As noted in the letter, many of the proposed changes will be unduly burdensome and add to regulatory complexity without significantly enhancing quality of care. 

Sincerely,

Helen Chen, MD
Chief Medical Officer
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